
September 20, 2018 
Public Hearing 

BE IT REMEMBERED, that on the 20th day of September, A.D., 2018 there was held a Public Hearing of 
the Honorable Commissioners’ Court of Willacy County, Texas at the County Judge’s Office, 576 West 
Main, in the City of Raymondville, Texas for the purpose of transacting the following agenda: 
 
 
    Notice of Public Hearing on the 2018-2019 Willacy County Budget. 
   

 
 
 
 

 

THE COURT MET: 
PRESENT: 
 

Aurelio Guerra, Jr., County Judge,     

Eliberto Guerra,  Commissioner, Precinct 1,       ABSENT  
Oscar De Luna,  Commissioner, Precinct 2,  arrives at 9:44 a.m.   
Henry De La Paz, Commissioner, Precinct 3,  arrives at 9:49 a.m.   
Eduardo Gonzales,  Commissioner, Precinct 4,   

Annette Hinojosa, County Attorney,   ABSENT   
Ida Martinez,  County Auditor,       
Elizabeth Rios,  County Chief Deputy Clerk,    

 
 
 
 
WHEREUPON, the Court was opened to the following proceedings were had to wit: 

 
 
 

PERSONS VISITING THE COURT: 
 No one signed the sign in sheet. 
 
 
 

1. Call to Order – Chairman Aurelio Guerra, Jr.  
 
Roll Call/Establishment of Quorum – Commissioners Eliberto Guerra, Oscar De Luna              

                                                                          and Henry De La Paz – ABSENT 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



September 20, 2018 
Public Hearing 

PUBLIC HEARING ON THE  
2018-2019 WILLACY COUNTY 
BUDGET 
 
 
 
As per Chairman Guerra, states noted that we do not have a Quorum.  Also, note that I, County 

Judge, Aurelio Guerra, Jr. and Commissioner Precinct 4, Eduardo Gonzales will be here to take 

any Public Input pertaining to the Public Hearing on the reference to the 2018-2019 Willacy 

County Budget.  We will be here for the next fifteen (15) minutes it is now 9:35 a.m. 

 

Commissioner Oscar De Luna arrives at the meeting at 9:44 a.m. 

 

Commissioner Henry De La Paz arrives at the meeting at 9:49 a.m. 

 

As per Chairman Guerra, states it is 9:50 a.m. for the record we do have a Quorum as we speak 

Commissioner Precinct 2, Oscar De Luna and Commissioner Precinct 3, Henry De La Paz are 

present.  We did not have any one from the Public to input on reference to the 2018-2019 

Willacy County Budget.  Since, there was no Official Quorum we will not make a motion to 

adjourn. 

 

 
Chairman Guerra closes the Public Hearing. 
 
 


